
September 9th, 2013 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
During the school year, to increase engagement and learning opportunities, students 
will experiment with geocaching. Students enrolled in English 9 and 10 this year will 
be walking in the neighbourhood of the school.  This can happen sporadically, 
weather permitting.  Because we are leaving school ground, it is required that we 
have your permission. 
 
Please note that accidents may be the result of the nature of the activity and may 
occur with or without any fault on either the part of the student, the teacher or the 
facility where the activity is taking place.  By allowing your son/daughter to 
participate in this activity, you are accepting the risk of an accident occurring and 
agree that this activity is suitable for your child.   
 
Students must return their signed informed consent form in order to participate. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Lauren Citton 
English Teacher 
Grades 9/10 
 

 
General Walking Permission – please return to Ms. Citton by September 30th. 
 
I give permission for my child _________________________________________ to go on 
supervised walks in the general area of the school accompanied by his/her teacher 
during the 2013/2014 school year. 
 
I understand my child may be exposed to certain risks while participating in this 
activity.  Accidents and injuries may occur. 
 
 
 
__________________ __________________________________ ________________________________ 
         Date      Signature    Printed Name 
 
 
_____________________________________________ 
Emergency Contact Number and Name 


